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August 12, 2025

Matthew Geelen, Chief of Police

Considerations

Considerations

Consider Approval of Up-fitting Two Police Vehicles

Consider approval of up-fitting two new police vehicles with essential equipment.  I make the

recommendation purchase this equipment, through State Contract Pricing, from Dana Safety Supply,

totaling $13,626.18. The package includes high-intensity lights, sirens, prisoner cage, and other essential

equipment. This purchase was apart of the FY25 Budget adopted June 10, 2024.


